
 
 
 
 
September 1, 2020 
 
City Hall 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton Goodlett Place, #244 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Life Learning Academy Board of Directors will have a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 
September 8, 2020 at the below virtual location regarding the Learning Continuity and 
Attendance Plan. The Learning Continuity Plan can be found at the Life Learning Academy 
website: ​https://lifelearningacademysf.org/ 
 
 
Location:
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/73772921490?pwd=N0RHWklGbEgvQkdreTF4aXR4L2xFUT09 
 
Date and Time:​   Tuesday September 8, 2020 at 12:30 PM 

https://lifelearningacademysf.org/
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/73772921490?pwd=N0RHWklGbEgvQkdreTF4aXR4L2xFUT09

